
Our friends,

(I'J this retrospect of fifty yearn we gratefully acknowledge
'"'<=> the unselfish assistance and whole-hearted oo-oporntion 

of those, who have sympathized with our work, and in n most 
practical way. It is impossible for such a long period of time— 
fifty years—to pass, in the life of an individual or institution, 
without that individual or institution meeting many, whose hearts 
(iod has filled with the "Milk of human Kindness," and whom He 
has designed in His providence to lie the twmefnctors of their 
kind. Signally favored have wo, the Sisters of Charity, been in 
this respect. Though the road to ns line been, humanly speaking, 
a. times somewhat rough and unhewn, wo have met many of these 
(tod’s chosen, who have appreciated our efforts and helped in o 
substantial way lo make our journey smoother

Particularly thankful are we to those who have been at the 
head of the Diocese during these fifty years—the Bishops and 
Archbishops. Under their benign guidance wo have progressed 
thus far, overcoming many difficulties. On all occasions have 
they given us encouragement, and taken an interest in the work 
of the institution that has helped to make things easier of 
accomplishment. To the parish priests of the diocese we owe a 
debt of gratitude for their co-operation, particularly in the annual 
quest within their parishes ; without their kindly interest 
and thoughtfulness the work of the Sisters upon these quests 
would have been much more onerous than they have been.

But among our greatest benefactors we must place those who 
have filled the office of Spiritual Director to our sisterhood. No 
position holds greater responsibility than this, nor calls for more 
continuous exercise of prudence and good judgment. Grateful, 
indeed, are wo to the Rev. P. A. Twohey [deceased], Rev. Thos. 
Spratt, Rev. J. P Kehoe. Rev. C. J. Mea, past Directors, and to


